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OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR 

 
May 2, 2019 
 
 
Dear UMCP Community, 
 
I am writing to invite you to attend an open forum with the UMCP president search committee on May 
8, 2019, from 3:00 – 4:30 p.m. in the Atrium of the Stamp Student Union.  
 
The open forum is an opportunity for students, faculty, and staff to share their perspectives on the 
qualities, attributes, and experiences sought in the next university president. This event is part of a 
larger series of meetings wherein the search committee and search firm Isaacson, Miller will meet with 
the University Senate, Student Government Association, and Graduate Student Association; the 
academic deans; President’s Cabinet; and the Alumni Association Board of Governors, Foundation 
Trustees, and College Park Community members.  
 
As mentioned in my letter of April 24, 2019, Regent Gary Attman and Dean Greg Ball will serve as chair 
and vice-chair respectively of the search committee. They will attend the forum along with the other 
members of the search committee who represent a cross-section of the university community and 
beyond.  
 
Involvement of the campus community is critical to a successful, collaborative, and thoughtful search. I 
hope that you will take the time to participate in the forum and provide feedback. If you are unable to 
attend the open forum, you may send an email with your thoughts to umcp-presidential-
search@usmd.edu. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Robert L. Caret 
Chancellor 
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